

North Hinksey Parish Council



Mrs Linda Morrison Allsopp, Clerk to the Parish Council

Tel: 01865 861992 or 07494 054581

E-mail: clerk@northhinksey-pc.gov.uk

Parish Office, First Floor, 5 Church Way, Botley, Oxford OX2 9TH

Minutes of the Meeting of North Hinksey Parish Council held at 7.30pm on Thursday 8th September 2022 in the Seacourt Hall and via video conference

Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace at 18.30 of the death of Her Royal Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, the Royal Protocol was initiated.

Those present stood for a two-minute silence as a mark of respect.

Those Present: Cllrs Berrett, Blase, Church, Dowie, Dykes, Fairclough, Jones, Kay, MacKeith, Potter (Chair) and Rankin. Rob Goacher and Dan Wadsworth from Jessop and Cook.

In Attendance: Linda Morrison Allsopp, Clerk to the Parish Council and Responsible Financial Officer. By Zoom, County Councillor Judy Roberts.

There were no members of the public present by Zoom, one in person.

22/073: Apologies for Absence Cllrs Allen, Bolder and Bastin

Cllr Fairclough proposed and Cllr Blase seconded that in the circumstances the meeting be postponed.

Six councillors voted in favour of the proposal and three against, with two abstentions. The Proposal was carried.

Meeting closed at 19.40.

Date of Next Meeting: To be Announced.